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1. Your child may bring a named water bottle into class to use during lessons to keep hydrated. Water bottles to go home daily to be washed and re-filled.
2. Reading Books Your child will bring home a book for pleasure which we would ask you to share with your child and encourage them to enjoy, share and read books. Decodable reading books will come home on Thursday and should be returned on the Monday. This book will be read three times in school and then we would ask that your child reads it again over the weekend to practise the vocabulary. The books are being used by a different group in the class the following week so it is vital that books come back to school promptly.
Books are numbered before being issued.
NB. Lost, damage or non-return of a book will result in a charge to replace the book. 
3. If you need to meet with us for any reason, we are happy to call you and/or arrange a meeting. Our class Open Door is Monday 3.20 – 3.35pm. 
4. Homework will be given out on Thursday and should be returned to school completed on Monday morning (unless stated otherwise). 
Your child will receive English, Spellings and Maths homework that links to work being covered in class that week. 
Later in the year they will also begin to receive times tables homework. Y2 focus on x2, x5 and x10 times.
5. All uniform should be named, including your child’s PE kit. 
6. This half term our PE lessons will be on MONDAYS. EARRINGS MUST BE REMOVED.
7. If your child is struggling with any of the work sent home, please inform the teacher so we can adapt the work or offer support. 
8. Snacks for playtimes should be fruit or vegetable snacks or a healthy cereal bar. (No chocolate or crisps thank you. Please support our healthy eating policy).
9. Finally, we respectfully ask that you do not book holidays in term time and specifically NOT during term-time in the months of May and June which is our end of KS1 assessment period before your child moves to KS2 and becomes a ‘Junior’.
We look forward to working with you and your child this year and thank you in advance for your support.
Mrs Ramsay, Mrs Bamber and Mrs Edwards
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